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Tuesday 8th June 2021 

 

We hope you had a lovely half term and enjoyed the beautiful weather!  Thank you for the 

photos on Tapestry linked to our RE learning.  The children have enjoyed sharing the places of 

worship they have seen and visited over half term.  The butterflies did hatch!  I will share the 

photos with the children this week. 

 

I cannot quite believe that we are in our last half term in Class R!  We have a busy 7 weeks 

ahead and are looking forward to our new topic ‘How big is BIG?’  Further details of this will be 

available for you in our curriculum leaflet and will be coming home on Thursday. 

 

Throughout this half term we will be working with the children in preparation for their 

transition into year 1.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you or your child has any queries 

regarding this. 

 

Thank you so much for your continued support, particularly in hearing your children read every 

day – don’t forget to sign their reading diaries too please. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Mrs Warren 
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